
Charter Review Committee:
Procurement and Purchasing Subcommittee Meeting

March 2nd, 2018
8:30 AM

Minutes:

Meeting Attendees:
⦁ Ernst Valery (Call-In) ⦁ Dominic Lamartina
⦁ Harriette Taylor ⦁ Michael Schrock
⦁ Navin Dass (Call-In) ⦁ Elena DiPietro
⦁ Thomas Hickey ⦁ Erin Sher Smyth
⦁ Alex McGuire ⦁ Laetitia Griffin
⦁ Theo Ngongang ⦁ Becca Scharf
⦁ Jacob Wittenberg ⦁ Matt Garbark

Topics Discussed:

⦁ The Subcommittee approved the minutes from the 2/23 meeting.

⦁ The Subcommittee discussed the following topics:

⦁ How other jurisdictions define “professional services.”

⦁ Should we be making recommendations through drafting Charter language 
or by providing a narrative of our recommendations?

⦁ What should be the minimum requirements for formal advertisements in 
the Charter?

⦁ The impact that removing prequalification from the Charter would have on 
the City.

⦁ What do City agencies think about the prequalification process?

⦁ Should using agencies be the ones making recommendations in the case if 
a tie bid?

⦁ Next Steps were discussed:

⦁ We will reach out to representatives from the Office of Boards and 
Commissions, the Department of Public Works, the Department of 
General Services, and the Law Department to discuss prequalification.

⦁ We will look to move to a bigger conference room to 
accommodate our invitees.

⦁ We will each be prepared to discuss changes to the Charter that we believe 
to be necessary and why. 

⦁ We will look at the specific minimum requirements for formal 
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advertisements in other jurisdictions (particularly at the Federal level).

⦁ The meeting was adjourned at 10:03 AM.

⦁ The next meeting is scheduled for Friday, March 9th from 8:30 AM to 10 AM 
in Conference Room 1.
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